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Friday 13th January 2023 
Annwyl Rieni/Gwarchodwyr, 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Welcome back. I hope that you have managed to enjoy the Christmas festivities and New Year celebrations. I 
would like to thank all parents, carers and grandparents for supporting our Christmas Concerts – the number of 
attendees was extremely high and the feedback we have had has been really positive. 
 
School Website 
Please note that all arrangements for the forthcoming half term have been input to our school calendar on our 
school website. 
 
Breakfast Club 
Arrangements for this will be changing from next Monday (January 16th) to make the provision easier to access 
for parents and to smooth the flow of pupils attending. The gates will now be open between 8.15am and 8.30am 
(rather than the 8.20am to 8.25am ‘slot’). All other details remain unchanged.  
 
School Trips 
Owing to budgetary pressures, we will be returning to our former position of asking for contributions from parents 
and carers, in order to make these trips viable. 
 
Behaviour System and awards 
Just a reminder that our whole school system is called ‘Good-to-be-Green’. Each Friday you should receive a 
text from the school to say that you child has behaved well during the week. If your child has had a red card 
during the week, his or her class teacher would have informed you of this (on the day it was issued) and provided 
you with details of events leading to the red card. If your child is ‘on’ a yellow card on a Friday, you will not 
receive a text. We have various award systems. These include (but are not limited to) ‘Class Pupil of the Week’, 
LEXIA (a reading intervention) Certificates and ‘Tocyn Iaith ‘ (Welsh awards). Information about these awards will 
be tweeted by your child’s class teacher. 
 
After School Clubs 
There are no After -School Clubs next week. As previously notified, these will be returning from w/c 23rd 
January. 
 
Parking 
Please park safely and considerately at the start and end of the school day. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Neil Clode 
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